
 

 

 

First Grade News 

March 2, 2015 

Dear Parents, 

 

Here’s our news for the week. 

 

Conferences 

Please fill out the conference preference sheet that came home in your child’s 

folder last week. Please note that there is only one evening conference designated 

for this round of conferences.  

 

Phonics/Penmanship: 

A total of 65 words have been introduced this year. Please practice reading and 

writing these words. (See list below) 

 

Reading Workshop: 

The website One More Story is open to unlimited access from March 2-9 for 

National Reading Month. Check out their website for more details! 

www.onemorestory.com 

 

Reading Incentive Program 

Please see this week’s Monday Memo to read about the launch of Jennings School’s 

Reading Incentive Program. The goal is for students to read 75 minutes per 

week! Please help time and record your child’s reading for the next month!! 

 

Math 

As a culminating activity for our Geometry unit, all of the 1st graders were made 3D 

sculptures of the solid shapes we have been studying. They used toothpicks and clay 

to make the shape’s edges and vertices.  

 

We have begun a new unit in Math called on Place Value. Please see below for more 

information. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully yours, 

Allison Cabezas 

Debbie Jacobs 

Maureen Rojee 
 

http://www.onemorestory.com/


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 


